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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to inform you about maintenance works to the stormwater drainage system at 
Mayfield West Public School. 

Due to heavy rainfall, the stormwater drains along the northern boundary of the school have 
become blocked with debris. 

On Thursday 15 May 2025 we engaged a plumber to clear the drains in order to improve water 
flow and reduce the risk of flooding.  

Further remediation work to replace the stormwater pits for easier accessibility and 
maintenance has been scheduled to take place on Friday 16 and Saturday 17 May 2025 
between the hours of 7:30 am and 5 pm.  

We appreciate that some neighbours along the northern fence line have been affected by the 
wet weather and we are grateful for your patience while we work towards a solution. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.  

Please note the community phone and email are staffed from Monday to Friday between 9 am 
and 5 pm. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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